

Cheltenham Community Committee Meeting
Chelty Hotel
4th March 25"

Present: Tammy EC (Chair&Sec), Dave & Pauline (Tres) Scott, Cheryl Vaughan, Andrew Quarrie (C), Jamie Reid, Helen King, Janine Hawthorn

Apologies:

Previous Meeting	Read and accepted	PC SV
Matters arising	Our cabinet has been painted with 2 beautiful fantails and it looks great, thanks to the artist for your time Need to set a date for a little working bee to install the sharing box. Concrete pavers to be purchased from bunnings - CV to buy Sleepers to be purchased to as a step for the playground Village Gateway Sign - Need to get approval from Waka Kotahi to place signs at the entries of Cheltenham, We also need to design/plan	TEC to put a photo on FB TEC to contact KEM to see when suits them CV & TEC to sort Purchase Order CV to ask, where, size
Treasurer's report	Community operating ac:\$17,130.08 Hall ac: \$243.07	PC
Council report	Andrew gave a verbal report on what's been happening at council for the last 3 months	AQ
Police report	We will email and invite Mr Flintoff to our next meeting	
Playground		
CCTV		
Neighbour support		
Correspondence In/Out		
General Business	**Council- Drains need to be sprayed around the village. Septic tanks cleaning roster rotation We need to get hold of GBN to organise pricing quotes to add a slide to the existing playground. Anzac meeting to be held and organise	
Meeting closed	8.15p.m	

Next meeting	3rd June	
--------------	----------	--

Note for Next meeting: reimbursement to Dave for ceda sign surround, tree fertilizer,